Visiting Assistant Professor Comparative Politics, January-June 2018

The Department of Political Science and International Relations at Knox College invites
applications for a visiting assistant professor in comparative politics beginning January 1, 2018.
Knox College operates on a trimester system. This position would involve teaching two courses
per term in the Winter and Spring 2018 terms.

Candidates should be prepared to teach introductory and advanced courses in comparative
politics with a preferred focus on Latin America. The candidate should have a Ph.D or nearing
completion in Political Science, International Relations, or a closely related field and should
have significant fieldwork experience. Knox is particularly interested in qualified candidates who
can contribute to the diversity and inclusivity of our academic community through their teaching
and research interests.

Interested applicants should submit:
1) A Cover letter addressing undergraduate liberal arts teaching philosophy,
2) Curriculum Vitae,
3) Three letters of reference, with at least one addressing teaching potential.
4) Teaching evaluations and any other evidence of teaching excellence.

Please submit applications electronically (PDF format preferred) to Barbara Schulze at
schulze@knox.edu.

Review of applications will begin September 11th, 2017 and continue until the position is filled.
Questions may be directed to Duane Oldfield, Department Chair, doldfiel@knox.edu or
309-341-7156.

Notice of Non-Discrimination

Knox College does not discriminate on the basis of sex, pregnancy, gender identity or
expression, race, color, creed, national or ethnic origin, religion or religious affiliation, sexual
orientation or preference, age, marital or family status, disability, veteran status, or other status
protected by applicable federal, state, or local law in admission, financial aid, employment,
athletics, or any other aspect of its educational programs or activities. Any inquiries regarding
Title IX or the College’s policies that prohibit discrimination should be directed to the Title IX

Coordinator or the Office for Civil Rights.
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